
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students: 

As a prerequisite of successful citizenship, Ipswich High School expects each student to make a 
significant contribution to our community by volunteering for a minimum of 30 hours of service by the 
end of their junior year.  Community service (giving back) embodies a core value that every good citizen 
embraces. All students will experience the personal rewards of serving the needs of the community’s 
social fabric by donating their time and skills to advance worthy institutions and endeavors. 

Please use the Community Service Link on the Ipswich High School website 
(https://www.ipsk12.net/Domain/111) to find opportunities that are of interest to you, to get permission 
forms, and to print “sign-off” sheets.  If you have questions, please email Mrs. Kennedy at 
lkennedy@ipsk12.net. 

Let’s work together to help our community thrive. 

Best, 

Leeanne Collura & Lisa Kennedy 
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